

February 28, 2020

Information Letter no. 06-2020

Dear Member Federations,

In accordance to the letter no. 29-2019 from November 22, regarding pilot project U-14, EFC Comex decided to launch a survey regarding the U-14 age category.

Before introducing the project, we want to prepare basic assumptions which are important for all national federations associated in the EFC.

Your experience, position and opinion will be very valuable in the process of creation the project's implementation rules, that is why we encourage you to complete the questionnaire and submit to us **by March 10**.

All collected responses contained in the survey will be analyzed, presented in detail and discussed during our nearest Comex meeting. After receiving a positive opinion from EFC Comex a final concept will be formulated and will be provided during the next EFC Congress scheduled on September 12 in Sochi.

Below you can find a link to the on-line survey:

https://forms.gle/qwEPYGEnS9cVVrUf7

All you need to do is to enter your federation's email address and answer on 5 questions indicated in the survey. If you have any additional remarks, opinions or proposals do not hesitate to specify in the last open question.

Best regards,

Jacek SLUPSKI Secretary General